
Myers, Jeanie

From: Catherine Camilleri

Sent: 2021/01/25 12:26 PM

To: Myers, Jeanie

Subject: [EXTERNAL]Application#A-2020-0149. Ward #7

Dear Jeanie Myers,

I just received this Public Notice last Friday January 22, 2021. 1 am Catherine Camilleri, and live at 36 Lansdowne Drive,

Brampton, Ontario, L6S5V3, which is a neighbouring house of 18 Lone Oak Cres. Application # A-2020-0149 Ward #7.

I am an originally owner. When these houses were built, they were built as single family homes with up to 6-8 people in

mind in the home. If the owner of this home on Lone Oak is putting in a side entrance to basement for his own use

that's all well and dandy, but If he's putting it in to rent his basement that will create a lot of other problems. He has

already extended the width of his driveway and has many vehicles park there already. If he rents where will the extra

cars go, on the road? What about sewage the pipes as I said were put in for single families not multiple generation

families, If sewage backs up in my home who's paying for it the city, and what about taxes. There are already homes in

the area that have apartment units in basements, some with more then one kitchen. Some of those side doors I'm sure
were not put in with a permit. Well that's my say. Hope you include this in the hearing.

Thank you

Sent from my iPad


